Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

Division Advisory No. 06 ‘ , S. 2023
May 8, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is the communication from Mary Grace R. Solinap, RSW,
Provincial Link, Capiz Provincial Operations Office, relative to the conduct of re-
orientation /orientation to teachers/non-teaching staff/4Ps in the Province of
Capiz assigned in different municipalities regarding updates to 4Ps counterpart
for the monitoring.

Participation to the activity is voluntary and must adhere to DepEd Order
No. 8, s. 2023 titled “Participation of Teachers in Volunteer Work and Extra
Curricular Activities” and DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting Measures
to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith”.

For more information, please contact:

Name or Office: VIVIAN LANDERO
Compliance Verification Officer
0998 952 5580

Address: Banica, Roxas City

Contact Number: (036) 6518 456 / 0968 869 5867
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph

Website: https://depedcapiz.ph
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Dear Mr. Aposin:

Greetings!

This has reference to the Regional Memorandum no.01, s.2023 re: Updated instruction on school
reporting for the Pantawid Pamilya Pilipino Program (4Ps)

In connection to the above mentioned memorandum, it was issued to update the Department’s
guidance on school reporting for the Pantawid Pamilya Pilipino Program (4Ps). As specified in the
Implementing Rules and Regulations (IRR) of the Republic Act (R.A. No. 11310) otherwise known
as “An Act Institutionalizing the 4P’s’"DepEd, as member of the National Advisory Council and
Regional Advisory Council, “shall align similar systems for 4Ps and help monitor and evaluate the
program operations particularly on the compliance of the qualified household — beneficiaries with
the conditions for education.

In accordance with the IRR, to help monitor the operations of 4Ps it shall entail providing the
Department of Social Welfare and Development(DSWD) necessary information that schools
already collect in existing systems (e.g. keeping a record of learner's attendance) and NOT
creating new systems or adding new tasks especially to teachers.

Anent this, we would like to formally inform you that we will be conducting re-orientation
/orientation to Teachers/non-Teaching staffs /4Ps Focal in the Province of apiz assigned in the
Different Municipalities to provide updates to 4Ps counterpart for the monitoring. The orientation
will be set from April 25, 2023 until May 12,2023.

Should you need any further assistance, or concerns/clarifications, you may contact Ms. Vivian
Landero, Compliance Verification Officer at cellphone no.09989525580

We sincerely appreciate your continuous support to the implementation of Pantawid Pamilyang
Pilipino Program. Thank you and God bless!

Very truly yours,

MARY G SOLINAP, RSW
Provincial Link
Capiz Provincial Operations Office
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